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Sharing Hope, Teaching Christ! 
Christ Centered – Academically Strong – Respectfully Operated 

…walk in a manner worthy of the calling to which you 

have been called, 2with all humility and gentleness, 

with patience, bearing with one another in love, 3eager 

to maintain the unity of the Spirit in the bond of 

peace.  Ephesians 4:1-3 
 

FROM THE School Administrator… 
Greetings!  Congratulations to both the boys and girls 7/8 

grade basketball teams on their successful seasons.  The boys 

are the 2018 Minnesota Lutheran State Champions!  The girls 

took 4
th

 place at the state tournament.  Thank you to everyone 

that came down to Concordia, St. Paul to support and cheer on 

the teams. 
 

The 5/6 grade basketball season has begun.  Both teams won 

their first game of the season against Trinity, Waconia.  The 

5/6 grade girls team is playing in the Norwood Young 

America tournament this Saturday.  I have attached the 

bracket for the tournament. 
 

Enrollment is now open to the community.  Please spread the 

word.  If anyone has questions, please pass on my contact 

information.  If you have not turned in registration forms and 

fees for next school year, please do so as soon as possible. 
 

Thank you to all of the parents who made it to Parent/Teacher 

Conferences last Thursday and last night.  Thank you to the 

following families that provided meals for the teachers last 

Thursday – Bouma, Brown, Grossinger, J/H Henning, Jacobs, 

Jopp, and Turner.  One of the things that makes Zion Lutheran 

School great is the partnership between the school and 

parents.  Making this a priority in your busy schedule is vital 

to our success in educating our children.   
 

Word of mouth is our best recruitment tool.  As the weather 

begins to warm up, we would love to have you place a yard 

sign in your yard supporting Zion Lutheran School.  Yard 

signs are available in the office. 
 

The spelling bee is this Friday, March 2
nd

.  The 1
st
-4

th
 graders 

will start at 9:00 am in the gym.  The 5
th

-6
th

 graders will start 

at 12:45 pm in their classroom followed by the 7
th

-8
th

 graders 

at approximately 1:30 pm in their classroom.  You are  

welcome to come and watch that day. 
 

In His service, 

Mr. Joshua Baumann 

 

Minnesota State Champions 

 
 

Front Row (l to r) Micah Luecke, Chad Heinlein, Weston Stahlke, Levi Hahn, 
and Justus Shimanski; Back Row (l to r) Coach Brady Malberg, Coach Dylan 

Malberg, Caleb Olsen, Isaac Hahn, Ty Hoese, Teigan Martin, Connor Olsen, 

and Head Coach Paul Malberg 
 

4
th

 Place at State 

 
 

Front Row (l to r) Rylee Noerenberg, Bella Woodford, Abby Maetzold, and 
Olivia Shimanski; Middle Row (l to r) Chloe Maetzold, Julia Maetzold, Jordyn 

Kubasch, Madeline Guetzkow, and Alexa Carlson; Back Row (l to r) Coach 

Amber Stahlke, Coach Chris Guetzkow, and Head Coach Gordy Chmielewski; 
Not Pictured: Kyra Ecklund 

 

 



 

  

 
Chapel Offering for THIRD QUARTER will go to: 

 

FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN 
 

This organization was started in 1987 by businessmen 
who wanted to feed the starving children around the 
world.  It is a non-profit agency.   

The numbers 

 Every 5 seconds a child dies because of 
hunger. 

 22 cents pays for ONE life saving meal 

 Each meal has all the nutrients a child needs 
for an entire day. 

 

Third quarter goal:  $400.00 
Offerings to date:  $206.88 

 

 

 
CELEBRATING A BIRTHDAY 

Week of Mar. 1 – Mar. 7 

 

Thursday, Mar. 1 – Layla Nahmensen 
Sunday, Mar. 4 – Annalyse Baumann 

Sunday, Mar. 4 – Coby Henning 
Sunday, Mar. 4– Isaac Hindermann 

Monday, Mar. 5 – Ellie DeBoer 
Monday, Mar. 5 – Gabriel Shimanski 
Tuesday, Mar. 6 – Quinley Jackman 

 

Happy Birthday and God’s many blessings in the 
coming year! 
 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please keep the following students in your prayers on 

the day indicated: 

                Monday, Mar. 5 – Isaac Hindermann 

                Tuesday, Mar. 6 – Quinley Jackman 

                Wednesday, Mar. 7 – Ellie DeBoer 

                Thursday, Mar. 8 -   Gabriel Shimanski 

                Friday, Mar. 9 – Brooke Henning 

 
 

 

 

 
 

MEET A NEW STUDENT AT ZION:  This week 

we welcome Isabella Mead to Zion’s kindergarten class. 

Isabella was born on January 27, 2012 in Waconia, MN.  

Isabella has three brothers and one sister. Her family lives 

in Waconia.  Some of Isabella’s favorites include:  Food:  

Tuna Hotdish; Color: Pink; Book: Bible; Hobby: Playing 

Barbies; Sport: Gymnastics.   The person Isabella would 

most like to meet is Klaci. When Isabella grows up she 

would like to be a dentist. Isabella’s family likes to go to 

Disney, sports, board games, movies by the fire and 

roasting marshmallows.  Welcome to Zion, Isabella.  We 

are very excited to have you and your family with us! 
 

 
Isabella Mead  – Kindergarten   

 
 

  
No notice yet as to which class won the Pizza or Ice 

Cream Party. Three students continued saving last week. 

Keep saving your dollars a little at a time to fill your $25 

stamp collection sheet and then you are on your way to a 

Y.I. Club savings account. Donna Lindstrom, Zion Stamp 

Coordinator, will be in the hallway at Zion on Thursday 

11 am to 1 pm.  Come and get started or continue your 

savings. Still have 3D wooden puzzle for the first Stamp 

Collection Sheet completed to start your Y.I. Stamp 

accounts. Go to web site: YICLUB.LCEF.ORG for fun 

games and information. 
 

 There will be no afternoon Watertown 

bus on Friday March 2nd. No Waconia bus on 

Friday March 9
th

. 

   Y.I. Stamp Program  
 



Aquarium  Help  Wanted 

 
the aquarium.  Please contact Mrs. Schwanke if you 

know how to maintain an aquarium and wouldn’t 

mind helping out about a ½ hour a month. 

The students really enjoy the aquarium and your 

help will be greatly appreciated.  Thank you.           
 

 
The Spelling Bee is Friday, March 2

nd
 

 

9:00 – 1
st
 – 4

th
 Grades 

12:45 – 5
th

 & 6
th
 Grades 

1:30 – 7
th

 & 8
th

 Grades 
 
 

 

Saturday, Mar. 3 – 5-8 Sing at St. Mark 5:00 p.m. 

        Sunday, Mar. 11 – K-4 Sing at Zion 10:30 a.m. 

 

 

 
STEM Club experimented with chromatography, the 

science of color. 

 

Lenten Suppers 
Come & enjoy a meal & fellowship Wednesdays 

thru March 21
st
 before Lenten Services in the Zion 

Mayer Church Basement 5:15 – 6:30 p.m. 

Lenten Service starts at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 
 

BASKETBALL SCHEDULE: 
Grades 5-6 Boys/Girls 

 

Thurs. Mar. 1 

          Away vs. Hamburg – 3:30 Girls & 4:30 Boys 

Sat. Mar. 3 

           5/6 Girls NYA Tournament 

Mon. Mar. 5 

          Away vs. Howard Lake –Boys Only 3:30 
          Girls Practice 3:15 – 4:30 @ Zion 

Tues. Mar. 6 

           Home vs. Watertown – 3:30 Girls & 4:30 Boys 

           Picture Day 

Thurs. Mar. 8 
          3:15 – 4:30 girls & 4:30 – 5:45 boys @ St. Mark 

Fri. & Sat. Mar. 9 & 10 

          5/6 Boys Waconia Tournament 

 

 

Grades 7-8 Boys 
 

Thurs. Mar. 1 
          3:15 – 5:00 Practice at Zion 

Mon. Mar. 5 
          4:30 – 6:00 Practice at Zion 

Thurs. Mar. 8 
          4:30 – 6:00 Practice at Zion 

 

 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR….. 
       
    Mar. 1 – 5/6 Grade Field Trip  

    Mar. 2 – No Four Year Old Preschool 

    Mar. 2 – Spelling Bee 

     Mar. 7 – Chapel 8:30 led by Pastor Woodford 
 

LOOKING AHEAD… 
     

    Mar. 11 – D.C. Trip Pancake Breakfast 9:15 – 1:00 

    Mar. 16 – End of Third Quarter 

    Mar. 19 – No School 

    Mar. 25 – Rite of 1
st
 Communion 

    Mar. 26 – “Bring a Friend to School” Day 

    Mar. 29 – Apr.2 – No School – Easter Break 
    May 5 – Festa Auction & Dinner for Education 6:00 

 

The 3
rd

 & 4
th

 grade 

aquarium maintenance 

man will no longer be 

available to help with  

Choir Schedule 
 



 

 

 

scrip order form 
12-18-17.xls

 
 

MLAA 5-6 Girls 
Basketball Tournament.pdf

 
 

Knights Coaches 
Camps.pdf

 
 
 

 


